
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, City Manager 

DATE February 21, 2023 

SUBJECT:  Proposed Cancellation of the Regular City Council Meeting Scheduled for 

July 4, 2023 
  

Description Cancel the Regular City Council meeting scheduled for July 4, 2023, in 

celebration of the nation’s Federal holiday – Independence Day 

Background and Analysis:  

The first regular meeting of the City Council in July 2023 falls on the Independence Day 

holiday. Therefore, it is proposed that the July 4 regular meeting be cancelled. 

Fiscal Impact: 

Estimated staff cost for this report is $50.  

 

Recommended Action: 

Discuss and direction to cancel the regular City Council meeting of July 4, 2023. 
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